Commonwealth Edison Company
Quad Cities Gene raung Statnon
22710 206th Avenue North
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September 11, 1998

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units | and 2
Monthly Performance Report
NRC Docket Numbers 50-254 and 50-265
Facility Operating License Numbers DPR-29 and DPR-30

Enclosed for your information is the Monthly Performance Report covering the operation
of Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units One and Two, during the month of
August 1998,

If you have any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer them to
Mr. Charles Peterson, Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (309) 654-2241, extension
3609
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oel P. Dimmette, Jr. /
ite Vice President
Cities Station

Attachmert: “Monthly Performance Report”

cc. ] L. Caldwell, Acting Regional Administrator, Region I11 il ‘ \
R.M. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR : ,( 7
C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities _

W. D. Leech, MidAmerican Energy Company
D. C. Tubbs, MidAmerican Energy Company
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety, IDNS
INPO Records Center
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bee:  N. Reynolds, Winston and Strawn
Rod Krich, Vice President Regulatory Services, Corporate, ComEd
Bob Rybak, Licensing, Quad Cities and Dresden, ComEd
Frank Spangenberg, Regulatory Assurance Manager, Dresden
Kelly Bethard, NRC Coordinator, Quad Cities
Ron Baumer, SRB Site Coordinator, Quad Cities
DCD License (both electronic and hard copies)
Bob Ganser, IDNS
Lynne Hamilton, Quad Cities
Deb Kelley, Quad Cities
SVP Letter File



